
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                   Fax:  444 71550                  email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                        14th June 2016                                             Term 2 Week 8 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents,  
 
Tomorrow has finally arrived!  All the hard work to learn words will be over in 
less than 3 minutes after we walk on stage.  
  

IMPORTANT REMINDER FOR TOMORROW 

 Please make sure the correct permission note has been signed and re-

turned. 

 All Children to wear school shirt, royal blue slacks or track pants and 

black shoes. We are judged for our over all look and therefore need to 
look as similar as possible—both boys and girls. School long sleeve tops 
may be worn for warmth but will be taken off for the performance. 

 Could all girls with long hair please have their hair tied back neatly.  
 
Parents are welcome to attend the performance  but I cannot give an exact 
time.  The children in K,1 & 2 will be sometime after 10am and 3,4,5 & 6 will be  
about 2.15pm.  
 
This Thursday commencing at 1pm the P&C will be having their AGM in the 
school library. Please come along and support the people who volunteer to 
make this school well resourced and provides additional learning opportunities 
for every child.   
 
Thank you to the parents who repeatedly turn up to run the pub raffle on a Fri-
day night. We have a golden opportunity to raise money each week from very 
generous community people who are happy to support our school.  Please of-
fer to take your turn on the roster. You don’t have to write names or do any-
thing more than tear off a ticket and thank the  person for purchasing a ticket. 
You will be with a person who has been before.  
 
I have an offer to make some fairy dolls for our festival but I need some  pieces 
of tulle, lace etc. If you have any off cuts of material that would be suitable 
would you consider donating them to the school? Any craft items for the festi-
val can be donated at any time.  Please remember to pot up your off cuts as 
you are tidying up the garden and keep any saleable items for the festival. It 
would be great if we could purchase more technology and the like for the chil-
dren through our efforts and every little bit helps. 
 
Please find attached to the newsletter a note regarding changes to the school’s 
finance procedures.  

 
Kind regards  
Kate Murphy 
Principal 

 
 

Art by:  Tyriece Presdee 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
JUNE 
 
15 Eisteddfod 
16     P&C  AGM  1pm 
28 Australian Ballet-

Terara Public School 
29 FISST Athletics 
 
JULY 
1 Last day term 2 
 
TERM 3 
18 SDD Staff return 
19 Students return 
 
OCTOBER 
 
29 Oyster/Fishing  
          festival 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss our 

on the  updates and photos on your 

devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

your hand. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENT FOR 2017 
If you have a child starting school next year or know of a child living in your street, could you please ask 
them to register their interest at the office.  Our numbers for next year are looking very good and we have 
the potential to go to the 5 classes, if we have a similar number of children starting as this year. This 
would be an excellent situation for the classes and organisation of children. Please complete the intention 
to start school below, if you have not already notified the school. If you are undecided this is not a binding 
expression of interest. 

 
GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 

NO CANTEEN THIS WEEK DUE TO THE EISTEDDFOD 
The canteen is in need of some volunteer parents.  If you can spare 3 hours on a Wednesday morning 
either each week or occasionally, then can you please leave your name and details with Mrs Miller and 
she will pass it on. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

Kindergarten 2017 
Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………………………. 
Date of Birth:  ……………………………….. 
Parents Name:  ………………………………………………………….... 
Address:  …………………………………………………………………… 
……………………………………………………………………………….. 
Phone Number:  ……………………………... 
Email Address:  …………………………………………………………... 
(we will contact regarding orientation etc.) 
Name of sibling already at this school:  …………………………………….. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL 

EISTEDDFOD AND ART EXCURSION 
 

I give permission for my child  …………………………………………………..  To attend the City of 
Shoalhaven Eisteddfod at the Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre on Wednesday 15th June, 2016. 
 
If you have a medical condition that may affect participation in this event please list: 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Parent Name:  ………………………………  Signature:  ……………………………….   Date:  ……………… 
 
Emergency contact on the day:  ………………………………..    Phone:  …………………………………….. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


